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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Erika & Darcie 

Cotswold:  Jack & Joe 

Swaledale:  Delilah & Toby 

Teeswater:  Tilly & Noah 

 

 

Dalesbred:  Alice & David 

Dorset Downs:  Alicja 

Oxford:      Millie & Emmie 

Cheviot:      Poppy & Hosna 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

 

We are hoping to run a holiday club in the 

summer, running in the middle two weeks of 

the six week break (w/c 8th & 15th August). 

We initially plan that the sessions would run 

from 9am -3pm and cost £15 per child per 

session. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink, as no lunch will be provided. 

 

If you have any questions, or would be interested in taking up any sessions, please feel free to 

email us at wac@parish.ycst.co.uk. Please could you let us know by Monday 27th June if you are 

interested, so we know if there will be enough interest for these sessions to be able to take place.  

Our Y3/4 cricket team travelled to York this week to take part in 

the North Yorkshire county finals. Unfortunately they didn’t make 

it past the group stages, but  they played brilliantly and were a 

credit to Parish. 

Last week Cotswold and Swaledale classes took part in 

inter-school sports at Sandylands where they had a go 

at multi sports, football and tennis activities. They put 

all of their skills learnt in PE over the year to good use! 

Today it was Cheviot and Herdwick’s turn to have a go 

at javelin, discus, golf and relay races. 



School Uniform 

Please could we remind parents that children should only be wearing trainers on days when their 

class has PE. 

We will be holding a school uniform sale / exchange towards the end of term so if you have any 

old (clean) uniform you wish to pass on please bring it into school in the next week or two. 

What Are the Benefits of Reading for Children? 

Reading allows us to be transported from our own world to another. Between the pages of a book, we 

can become immersed in the lives of fictional characters and learn about a culture entirely different 

from our own. We can also learn new words and phrases, experience a range of emotions, and 

acquire skills and knowledge.  

Numerous pieces of research have discovered the profound benefits of reading for a child’s 

development. One study details the effects of reading on later literacy skills, facilitating social 

interaction between adults and children, and encouraging children to engage with the world around 

them. It also states how reading can be a ‘stable source of information’ throughout a child’s life. This 

stability allows them to access text in a constant fashion and can be especially beneficial for children 

growing up in challenging circumstances. 

The more that a child is read to, and the more that they read themselves, the better they will become 

at it. Practice really does make perfect and, the more a child reads, the better their overall academic 

achievement and social skills, like empathy, will be.  

Most importantly, it’s fun!  

Contact Details 

Please could you ensure that you let school know of any changes to the contact details for you 

and any emergency contacts we have for your child. 



Around school this week 

Zac and Daisie-Mae both 

competed in the Black Rat 

Cricket Tournament last 

weekend. Daisie’s team 

came 3rd out of 31 teams 

and Zak’s won! Well done to 

both of them. 

Cotswold class have  been making up 

their own riddles for the  Young Writers 

Little Riddler's writing competition. 

Many of our Year 3 and 4 pupils attended the North Yorkshire Schools 
Jubilee Celebration Concert in Harrogate last week where they had 
the fantastic experience of performing in a large venue with a wide 
range of musicians, including the band of the Grenadier Guards. 

Teeswater class 
have been learning 
to code in 
Computing classes 
this week. 


